OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

Chad Chronister, Sheriff

Donna Lusczynski, Chief Deputy
Hillsborough County, Florida

February 3, 2022

Katie Miller
Estimating@jansenshutters.com

Jansen Shutters and Specialties
115 Morse Court
North Venice, Florida 34275

RE: Request for Proposal 2021-026 Hurricane Shutters
Dear Katie Miller:

Thank you for responding to the above-referenced RFP. The proposals have been
evaluated and an award has been made to your company effective February 3, 2022. The RFP
tabulation has been enclosed for your records and will also be available under the RFP
number on the Purchasing Bid Lists page at Hillsborough County Sheriff’s Office’s at
TeamHCSO.com.

There is a 72-hour dispute period as described in Part A, Paragraph 18 of the RFP.
You will have 10 days from the date of this award to produce the necessary bonds as stated in
the RFP in Section B, paragraph 16. Once the bond requirements have been fulfilled, a notice
to proceed will be issued.

If you have any questions, please direct them to our Buyer, Robert Flamand, at
Purchasing@HCSO.Tampa.FL.US or (813) 247-8068.

Sincerely,

24 b7

Christina R. Porter, CPA
Chief Financial Officer
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